



From the Secretary: C L Palmer CBE FRAeS FCMI

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2020

NOTICE TO MEMBERS

- 1. Notice is hereby given that the 132nd Annual General Meeting of the Corporation of the Church House, due to be held on 23rd July 2020, will be postponed due to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.
- 2. One consequence of the pandemic has been a significant delay in completing the annual audit of the accounts of both the Corporation and the Conference Centre and the subsequent production of the Annual Report. As soon as these actions are complete a new date for an Annual General Meeting will be advised to members.
- 3. One Elected member, Canon Lucy Docherty, due to retire at the July Annual General Meeting, has been asked to extend her term of office until a new Member trustee can be elected at the rescheduled meeting. She has agreed to continue serving as an Elected member.

Chris Palmer CBE Secretary

26th June 2020